Jonathan Betz-Zall

Thank you for your vigilance in protecting our watershed from this source of contamination. I agree
that the Restrictive Covenant should be superseded in order to uphold higher standards of
protection, especially for the groundwater that flows through the area. I hope that whatever new
building activity occurs on the site will adhere to the highest standards of environmental
responsibility.



